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U.S. DEPARTMENT OF HOUSING AND URBAN DEVELOPMENT

WASHINGTON, DC  20410-8000
OFFICE OF THE ASSISTANT SECRETARY FOR

HOUSING-FEDERAL HOUSING COMMISSIONER








March 8, 2004

MORTGAGEE LETTER 2004-09

TO:  ALL APPROVED MORTGAGEES

ATTENTION:  SINGLE FAMILY SERVICING MANAGERS

SUBJECT:  UPDATE OF PRESERVATION AND PROTECTION MORTGAGEE 

  LETTER 2003-05


The purpose of this Mortgagee Letter (ML) is to provide for changes in Hot Zone zip codes addressed in ML 2003-05.  These changes are effective 30 days from the date of this letter.  

Property Inspection Service Requirements and Cost Schedule

The following is an update to HUD’s Local Variation from General Inspection Requirements (aka HOT ZONES) previously listed in ML 2003-05:

The following zip codes will be deleted as variations from the general inspection requirements:

Mid West
46408 – Gary, Indiana

46409 – Gary, Indiana

60620 – Chicago, Illinois

60629 – Chicago, Illinois

If you have any questions, please contact the management and marketing contractor in your area.







__________________________________________







John C. Weicher







Assistant Secretary for Housing-







     Federal Housing Commissioner

